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Welcome to Pinedale Estates Domestic Water Improvement District! 
 
The District was formed to take control of our future water needs.  To that end you now have a board of 
directors who are running the district.  Board members include: 
 
Mike Eckert   505-331-3709 
Ray Hinesly    602-820-8590 
Charles Mead 
Gary Engman 
George Jones 
 
The first steps that have been taken include hiring a water administrator, Stephanie G Irwin CPA, and a 
certified water operator, Barry Harville to manage the day-to-day operations of the district.  They bring 
many years of experience in the field of water districts. 
 
Initial water rates have been established and regular meetings of the board will be scheduled.  Initial 
rates will be $35.00 per month including 2,000 gallons of water.  Water will then be billed at $2.50 per 
1,000 gallons.   
 
The first steps planned are an evaluation of the system and determination of how best to proceed with 
providing adequate water to all customers.  This will not be a quick process as many maintenance needs 
have been deferred by previous management.  First priority will be adequate water supply as we move 
towards summer.  We encourage you to be respectful of all your neighbors and water wisely as we work 
towards these goals. 
 
Future items to be addressed include establishing a website that will include an on-line bill pay 
component as well as system wide improvements to infrastructure and compliance with all testing 
requirements. 
 
Please remit all payments to the above address and address billing questions to Stephanie G Irwin CPA 
at 928-367-6621 or sgicpa@frontiernet.net.  If you have water delivery issues please contact Barry 
Harville at (928) 242-0320 or kleansweepops@yahoo.com. 


